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JUNIOR CONCERT BAND
Year 4 Banding together!

Every student in Year 4 at Thomas Hassall has the opportunity to experience playing a concert
band instrument as part of their music studies.

Students were very excited to receive their instruments two weeks ago, and this week had they
had their very first large band rehearsal. They created a very big sound, and also enjoyed
listening to their music tutors perform, modeling the sound that they will be working towards
throughout the year.

We look forward to sharing news of their first concert soon.

Well done Year 4! And thank you to all the Year 4 parents and teachers for their support of the
program.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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